
Dear Members, 
 
I do hope that you are all safe and well and coping with the present lock down. Hopefully I will 
be seeing you at the course as soon as restrictions are lifted. 
 
In the meantime the World Handicap System seems to have updated several times fixing most 
of the teething problems it had at its launch on November 2nd. 
 
The software is now working allowing me to enter competition scores into our computer and I 
will re-enter all the cards from the last competition on 4th November. Results will be posted 
later 
 
I have sent a request for advice regarding the handicapping of score whilst playing our 
shortened winter course. I measured exactly how much shorter each tee, green etc. is and have 
sent these figures to England Golf for confirmation that , as I see it, we are losing too many 
yards from the measured distance to allow handicapping through the winter. I will update 
everyone once I receive a reply. 
 
Finally, the new App from England Golf WHS is available to download and can be found here 
https://www.englandgolf.org/new-world-handicap-system-app-launched/ 
 
I hope this helps to keep you all informed but if you have any questions please do not hesitate 
to ask via email, 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Paul Jackson 


